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Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

Teleglobe America Inc. (“TAI”) hereby surrenders its Registration to provide 
interexchange services within Kentucky filed with the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission (the “Registration”). TAI does not provide any teleconimunications 
services in Kentucky pursuant to its authorization. Accordingly, no customers will be 
affected by the cancellation of TAI’s Registration. 

TAI is a Delaware corporation whose principal offices are located at One 
Discovery Square, 4th Floor, 12010 Sunset Hills Road, Reston, VA 20190. TAI is an 
indirectly wholly-owncd subsidiary of Teleglobe International Holdings Ltd, a 
Bermuda company (“TIHL”), and is a party to a stock purchase agreement whereby it  
will be acquired by Videsh Sanchar Nigani Limited (“VSNL”), a large international 
telecommunications company headquartered in India. TAI registered with the 
Commission to provide interexchange telecommunications services in Kentucky but 
does not currently provide any services pursuant to the Registration and has no current 
plan to provide any such services. TAI’s primary business is to provide wholesale 
international services to other carriers for their country-to-country international traffic, 
and that focus is expected to continue after the VSNL transaction closes. TAI 
recognizes that should its business plans change in the future, it would need to re- 
apply for the requisite authorization(s). 

Because no customers will be affected by the cancellation of TAI’s 
Registration, there will be no need for any custonier notifications and there will be no 
possibility of any service disruptions. Accordingly, TAI requests that the cancellation 
become effective inmediately or as soon as the Commission can take any necessary 
administrative action. If you require any additional information or filings, please do 
not hesitate to contact my colleague, Rogena Harris, at (703) 766-3061. 
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An original and ten (10) copies of this letter are enclosed for filing. Please 
date stamp the extra copy of this filing, and return it  in the postage-prepaid, self- 
addressed envelope provided. Please contact Rogena Harris at (703) 766-3061 if you 
have any questions. 

Thank you very milch for your assistance in  this matter. 

.\ 
'Michael C. Wu 
Vice President and General Counsel 
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